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Heller Demands Clarity from OPM on ObamaCare Exemption Negotiations 
In meeting with Heller, OPM Acting Director said the agency did not negotiate ObamaCare exemption with Leadership; news reports indicate otherwise 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) wrote Office of Personnel Management (OPM) Acting Director Kaplan asking why her statements in a private meeting with him contradict news reports that Congressional Leadership was in fact involved in discussions to secure an ObamaCare exemption. 
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